
NOTIFICATION ON 
POLYCET-2017 KEY RELEASE 

 
 

All the candidates are hereby informed that the 

POLYCET-2017 KEY is placed in the SBTET-AP 

website for the purpose of candidates verification. You 

are informed that after verification any query regarding 

KEY you may mail your query to jssbtet@gmail.com on 

or before 05-05-2017 by 5.00pm.The KEY is available in 

SBTET-AP website sbtetap.gov.in in notifications. 

                                                                 Sd/JOINT SECRETARY and 

CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS, 
                                                              SBTET-AP 
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